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Legislative consideration of red flag gun confiscation laws, 

bans on commonly-owned semi-automatic firearms, limits on 

standard capacity magazines, and so-called "universal” 

background checks are a definitive action against the spirit of 

the second amendment to the United States Constitution. 

It is the virtually universal belief of law-abiding citizens of 

Texas that, in fact, the loosening restrictions on where and how 

law-abiding Texans can protect themselves is wholly justified 

and is the proper action demanded of our law-makers in Austin.   

Criminals are not deterred by gun-free zones, nor will they 

bother to seek government permission to carry and use a firearm 

in an unlawful act. 

Please do not be influenced by failed political individuals who 

seek abrogate our constitutional rights of law-abiding citizens 

to defend themselves, their homes, and their families. 


